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ANNUAL SUMMER ENERGY FORUM REMINDER 


The state’s largest electric providers will explain their summer preparedness strategies to the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission April 21, 2004 and April 22, 2004.  The forum will be held in Room TC10 of the Indiana Government Center South.  The public and the press are invited to attend.

Wednesday, April 21, 2004
9:30 am             IPL
10:30 am           Vectren
11:30 am           Wabash Valley Power Association
 
Thursday, April 22, 2004
9:30 am             Indiana Municipal Power Agency
10:30 am           PSI Energy
11:30 am           Hoosier Energy
1:30 pm             Northern Indiana Public Service Company
2:20 pm             AEP
###

 










